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TO: Board of Public Works ' mlewis@westalliswi.gov
FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

DATE: June 14, 2012

RE: Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer

Appointing James Leu to Superintendent of Fleet Services.

It’s a pleasure to name James Leu as Superintendent of Fleet Services effective Monday,
September 24, 2012. Jim takes over the Division due to the retirement of Gordy Paprocki
(all of us wish Gordy and his family a long and healthy retirement).

Jim started with the City in June of 1999. He has been working with vehicles of all types
since 1984. His training and certifications include A.S.E. certified master auto and truck
technician. Jim currently works as the Division’s lead man and has been working side by
side with Gordy since 2009. Gordy strongly recommended his appointment as
Superintendent. :

We all know that Jim has éome huge shoes to fill, but after talking with him a number of
times, Tom and I are confident that Jim will do a great job.




